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Date
November 2, 2020
To
All Approved Insurance Providers
All Risk Management Agency Field Offices
All Other Interested Parties
From
Heather Manzano, Deputy Administrator for Compliance
Subject
Address change – Southern Regional Compliance Office

This Informational Memorandum is being issued to alert all interested parties of a
change in address. The Southern Regional Compliance Office (SRCO) located at 1111
West Mockingbird Lane, Suite 280 in Dallas, TX has moved.

Effective immediately, please submit all correspondence for the SRCO to the
following address:

United States Department of Agriculture Risk Management Agency Southern
Regional Compliance Office 525 S Griffin Street, Suite 926 Dallas, TX 75202

Office telephone numbers were not impacted by the move.

DISPOSAL DATE: Until modified or rescinded
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